TOWN OF BYRON
FOND DU LAC COUNTY, WISCONSIN

Legal Notice

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that at 7:00 p.m. on December 7, 2020 at the Town of
Byron Town Hall, N3097 State Road 175, Byron, Wisconsin, the Town of Byron Plan
Commission will conduct a public hearing on a rezoning application submitted on behalf of
Dennis Lerch and Kathleen Nintzel concerning the property located at N2764 State
Road 175.

The subject property is a 7.786-acre parcel that is currently zoned A-1. The purpose
of the proposed rezoning is to change the zoning classification to General Agricultural.

The hearing is open to the public and interested parties are welcome to attend. At the
conclusion of the public hearing, the Plan Commission will make a recommendation to the
Town Board concerning the rezoning, which the Town Board will receive and take final
action on at its regular meeting to be held on December 8, 2020.

Dated this 23rd day of November, 2020.

TOWN OF BYRON

Maty Laudolff, Town Clerk
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